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##For Immediate Release## 
 

SANTOS FOR WISCONSIN: The Santos Campaign welcomes former 
Wisconsin Secretary of Revenue Peter Barca to the Democratic 

primary. 
 

 
Racine, Wi.  — The Santos Campaign welcomes former Wisconsin Secretary of Revenue 
Peter Barca to the Democratic primary for Wisconsin’s 1st Congressional District.  
  
We look forward to making the case that Lorenzo continues to be the best candidate to 
face Bryan Steil in November. The 1st District has an opportunity for a new voice and new 
leadership to represent us and that is what Lorenzo offers. “We will not be intimidated by 
campaigns backed by the corporate elite of the GOP or the political elite of the DCCC in 
Washington,” said Lorenzo Santos. “Even though they may think money buys campaigns, we 
know that the people of our great District ultimately get a vote and will have the last word.” 
 
Lorenzo will be speaking at this weekend’s Wisconsin 1st Congressional District Convention at 
UW Whitewater and hosting a Santos Signature Saturday ballot nomination signature 
collection event on Saturday April 27th. Location details will be released on the website and 
campaign social media accounts.  
 
Learn more about the Santos Campaign at www.SantosForWisconsin.com. Interview requests 
can be sent to SantosForWisconsin@Gmail.com 
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